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6 October 2020 

 

Dear Parents / Carers 

 

PREPARATION FOR REMOTE LEARNING 

 

Following government guidance, we are developing our remote learning, so that should a bubble or the 

school have to close due to the corona virus, we will be able to continue learning online.  This will be 

in a more advanced way than during the summer, with live lessons your children can take part in. 

 

Last week we sent a survey home to establish who might need some support with equipment or the 

internet to allow greater remote learning than previously delivered.  Thank you for completing this, we 

will be working with you to help provide what is needed, in the event of a bubble isolating or school 

closure. 

 

Today we are sending home a book for the purpose of home learning, at the moment this book does not 

need to be used unless your child is at home for Corona Virus related reasons (awaiting a test or in 

quarantine). 

 

Teachers are currently supplying some work for those children who are in the above situation along 

with teaching the children who are in school.  This work is displayed on the class page as children are 

identified as being at home and an email is sent to you to ensure you also get the daily learning at the 

end of the day. All their work should be uploaded onto Seesaw or Tapestry, daily. 

 

If a whole bubble had to isolate or the school close then learning would move to online lessons.  

Attached is our remote learning policy – draft, so that you are aware of the staff commitment to 

continuing your child’s learning and the role you and your child will take with this.  Any comments 

you wish to share about this can be forwarded to admin@fawbert-barnards.essex.sch.uk before 12th 

October.   

 

Finally, we need your consent for your child to take part in zoom meetings and a letter with a parent 

mail acknowledgement is also being sent to you today. 

https://www.fandbharlow.uk/page/?title=GDPR&pid=217


 

 

At this time we have no plans to isolate bubbles or close, but we want to be prepared to ensure that 

should such an event happen we can transfer seamlessly to remote learning so that there are no gaps in 

your child’s learning. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs Spearman 

Headteacher 

 


